

September, 2011                          Kiwanis Breakfast Club of Oconomowoc

                                            P.O. Box 462  Oconomowoc, WI 53066
Wednesday morning  7:15 AM

Lake Terrace Clubhouse Restaurant

1380 West Wisconsin Avenue

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world one child and one community at a time.
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Fox  Bros. H.A.R.T. Program
For Non-Profit Organizations

We have begun participating in the 
H.A.R.T program.  The receipt 

procedure is listed below:

1. Only accept Fox Bros. Piggly Wiggly receipts from Hartland

and Oconomowoc.

2. The top and bottom of the receipt

needs to be attached.                          
3. If a gift card is used to pay for 

groceries, subtract gift card amount

from the total.

4. Each organization needs to total their

receipts in small bundles for easier

verification.  Sandy Karkossa and

Liz Bednar have agreed to bundle

and total our receipts. Additional
volunteers are welcomed.

5. We will collect receipts the last

Wednesday of each month.  Sandy

has made a special container.

6. Fox Bros. will pay out in January

and June.

Penneys and Nichols:
Thanks to your donations, we
have collected a total of $122.33 

for Penneys and Nichols:



April 
 $40.02



May
 $25.14



June
 $33.96 



July
 $23.21
Golden K  News:
Mert Leet, long time Golden K Member, passed away on July 30

at the age of 83.  He resided at

Shorehaven.
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Sandy’s Slammers    Jack’s Jumpers
September 12, 2011
October 10, 2011
S. Spanaus, Coord.      J. Smid, Coord.
J. Caucutt

L. Christian
J. Koehn*

C. Crom*
S. Schmiedlin

J. Fredrich
B. Smith

A. Wagner
R. Puterbaugh*
A. Lynch
T. Massnick

D. Lauber
G. Wilkinson

S. Manke
S. Karkossa

J. Navin



A. Bednar*




J. Brandt


*Snowbird
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No September birthdays
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

Sept. 3 ~ Andy & Carol Wagner
Sept. 7 ~ Stephen & Gale Schmiedlin
Sept. 8 ~ Dave & Peggy Lauber
Sept. 24 ~ Fred & Mary Ellen Schnell
GREETER & INVOCATION

September 7
      
Bill Peebles
September 14
     
Bob Prunty
September 21
     
Roger Puterbaugh
September 28
    
Carroll Radtke
October 5

Leonard Schacht
WHAT’S HAPPENING
Sept.  7 – Box of Cereal collection for
    Oconomowoc Food Pantry 
 
Sept.  12 – BINGO – 6:15 p.m. 
       Sandy’s Slammers 
Sept. 13 –Kiwanis Board Meeting-7:15 a.m.

                Life Enrichment Center 
Sept. 13 – Shrimp Dinner Meeting-6:00p.m.

     Waukesha State Bank
Sept. 13 –Hartland Inter Club -6:30 p.m.
                 Park Avenue Pizza-Pewaukee

Sept. 28 – K-Kids Meeting – Cushing 


      Elementary School – 8:15 a.m.

Oct.  1 – New Kiwanis year begins
Nov. 6
- Kiwanis Shrimp Dinner
Dec. 3 – Oconomowoc Christmas Parade
Thanks to Bob Smith for arranging the speakers for the month of September.
Sept. 7
 
Gert Wilkinson
Sept. 14
Occupaws



non-profit that supplies dogs



for blind children 

Sept. 21
John Williamson 


Avalon TEC
Sept. 28
Club Day
.

PLEASE NOTE: The July-August issue of the Kiwanews is now available on the district website at ---www.wiumkiwanis.org. You should be able to access the issue by clicking on the link. The issue is not being mailed out to members.
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Kiwanis Spotlight News
*During the 96th annual Kiwanis International Convention in Geneva,

Switzerland, 16 clubs were recognized

as Model Clubs.  Model Clubs are those that pledge a per-member average of $750 and use a combination of different fundraising techniques to raise funds throughout the campaign for The Eliminate Project.  New clubs are committing to become Model Clubs every day!  Visit The Eliminate Project website for an updated list

of all the latest Model Clubs.

*Kiwanis member, Bob Foster was

featured in the August 30 issue of

the Oconomowoc Focus.  He was

highlighted in the “Meet Your Neighbor” section.
Newsletter information:

Please email items you would like included in the newsletter to Margaret Finley at margaretf@laureategroup.com by the 15th of  every  month.  I encourage all members to submit articles, items of interest and upcoming dates for the newsletter.

Thank you
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Football Trivia

1. Which Hall of Fame quarterback 
is the great-great-great grandson of

Brigham Young?

2.  The 1967 NFL championship game is known as the “Ice Bowl.”  Which teams played in this game?

3.  Which two teams are guaranteed to play a home game on Thanksgiving Day?

4.  Name the three commentators who were in the booth for Monday Night Football in its inaugural season. The year was 1970.

5.  Which Dallas Cowboy retired in 1979 to become a professional boxer, only to retire from boxing and play another 10 years in the NFL?

6.  There was a rule change in 1943.

What were NFL players required to wear for the first time?

7.  In 1988, Walter Payton retired from the NFL with 21,803 all –purpose yards.  What was his nickname?

8.  Which is the first team to lose three Super Bowls?

9.  Johnny Unitas played 17 of his 18 seasons with the Baltimore Colts.  Whom did Johnny Unitas play for in his last season?

10.  What is the name of the Green Bay Packers stadium?

Answers will be given in the 

October Newsletter.

